

Newsletter 12.07.2024 Parent Newsletter

- Art Design & Technology Exhibition
- End of Term Arrangements
- Holiday Club The Hive Youth Zone
- Lockers
- Y10 and Y12 Work Experience

Art Design & Technology Exhibition

We are delighted to welcome everyone from our school community to come along to our exhibition of GCSE & A Level Art Design & Technology work on Monday 15th July, between 5pm-7pm. We are so proud of the students' creativity and hard work; we would love as many people to come and see it for themselves as possible. Refreshments will be provided. To help us with our planning, please let us know that you intend to come by completing the details here.

End of Term Arrangements

School closes for the summer on Friday 19 July and students will be dismissed at 12.45pm. Als Coaches (Wallasey C buses and the A1 Als Neston) and Carvers Coaches (W North Wales and Chester buses) are able to pick up at this time. Merseytravel buses will not be able to alter their timings as these buses are registered as public routes. Parents/Carers may wish to make alternative arrangements for their child/ward. The school building will be closed at 3.45 pm. Y7/Y12 students will be in school on Tuesday 3 September. All other Year groups return on Wednesday 4 September 2024.

Holiday Club - The Hive Youth Zone

Join The Hive for a cool summer! Their holiday club 2024 is booking now, with full and half day places available. If a young person receives free school meals, theyhave subsidised places on offer. To book onto Cool Summer holiday club, your young person must be a member of The Hive. www.thehiveyouthzone.org

The attached flyer provides details of the Wednesday afternoon 'super sessions' which are run over the summer for 8-12 year olds. These sessions are 50 p for members and there is no need to book.

Details of the full holiday club information can be found here.

Lockers

Parents/Carers were emailed a letter on Wednesday, 3 July 2024, about how to book a locker with ILS. Please ensure that students clear out their lockers by Tuesday, 16 July. All lockers will be emptied and cleaned over the summer in preparation for new occupants in September. Keys can be returned by placing them in the green box labeled "ILS" in Reception.

Y10 and Y12 Work Experience

A big well done to year 10 and 12 students who participated in work experience last week. The positive praise has been flooding in. A thank you to everyone who helped secure placements. - Miss Mellor.





What we've been up to...





Your online shopping at over 8,000 brands can raise free donations for West Kirby Grammar School - Wirral! Sign up to @easyuk via the link, and we'll get a £5 bonus when you raise your first £5. It's a little act of kindness with every shop. Sign up now: https://rb.gy/h8ucir

Stay connected with us! Follow our social media accounts for the latest updates, news and glimpses into the vibrant life of our community.

upcoming events



Y7/8 Presentation







Art/Tech Exhibition

15th July





Y10 & Y12 - Visiting Art Lecturer from Wirral Met

15th July





Performance of Grimms Tales

15th July





VIEW OUR EVENTS CALENDAR











West Kirby Grammar School, Graham Road, West Kirby, Wirral CH48 5DP